
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 

Friday, November 1, 2024 1 :04 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/1/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09776-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPLRste hike 

Please, add to docket 20240149. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Friday, November 01, 2024 1:01 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPLRste hike 

John, 

Which docket to place under? 

Thanks 

CGriffin 

From: Sabrina Barden <heybrinal@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 10:07 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPLRste hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Asking for me to pay an extra $12 month is too much. FPL makes too much money and so do its higher ups. 
This burden of a rate hike should not be on the backs of consumers at this time.please do not approve Sincerely, 
Sabrina Barden 107 Riverview Dr, Jensen Beach, FL 34957. 772-529-3670 
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